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Dear Precious Friends in the Ministry! 

Back Home in Ireland! We arrived back in Ireland on September 6
th

 to a crowd of faithful friends from our 

ministry here! Looking back over the past four and a half months, my family and I safely travelled over 18,000 

miles, and I preached in 54 different churches and tent meetings! Thankfully, there were a few precious souls 

saved in the meetings, and much encouragement! Along the way, we got to be with some of the greatest pastors 

and friends that I know of! I am still amazed that the Lord took such good care of us, keeping us safe every inch 

of the way, as well as keeping us healthy! The best part of our Furlough was all the awesome memories that we 

stored up as a family! Some memories are tender like saying goodbye to Joshua as we left him to start college at 

West Coast Baptist College in Lancaster, CA, and hugging our granddaughter 

Selah in Fresno, CA. But other memories were of the activities and people 

that we will never forget! We were so blessed to meet up with faithful men 

and women who, even though they had not seen us for up to 20 years, were 

still in church, still serving the Lord, and still praying for us! THANK YOU 

ALL for having us come and visit again in your churches and homes! It was a 

wonderful furlough for sure!  

Family Revival with Dr. Jim Binney! What a week of revival! And what a 

unique revival! We were so privileged to have Dr. Jim Binney come and preach 9 

times on the Christian family from Sunday to Sunday! Every meeting was packed out 

with so many people who were hungry to learn how to have godly homes and Chris-

tian families! In the end, we all made loads of right decisions for our homes! Even 

though we kept Dr. Binney busy during his 10 days in Ireland, we were able to 

squeeze in one sight-seeing trip for him for a day out in Killarney, which he really enjoyed!  

Victory Youth Camp and Summer Bible Clubs! While my family and I were away on Furlough, the 

Church here carried on with our normal Summer activities which included our week-long Summer Bible Club 

and Victory Youth Camp. The Bible Club was all about the lessons of Cain and 

Abel and there were 110 children who came out during the week, with over a 

dozen deciding to firmly trust Jesus Christ to save them! Then in August, 46 

young people and 20 adults gathered from around Ireland for our Youth Camp to 

learn about leaving Egypt (the old life) behind! I am so grateful for faithful help-

ers in the Lord who work so hard so that our church continues to impact lives 

throughout the year, even when I am away on Furlough! 

Upcoming Events. We will be conducting the European Baptist Church Plant-

ing Conference on November 17
th

 – pray with us that we missionaries get a more 

fervent desire to start and establish more Bible believing churches throughout 

Europe! Then the Ladies of our church are going away in November for a 2-day Spiri-

tual Get-away; And then we need prayer for all our usual Christmas evangelistic ac-

tivities like Christmas on the Street in Cork City, and our Children’s Christmas Play! 

Prayer Request Summary 
We still need to sell our Toyota Sienna that we travelled in while in the States - please pray it sells soon. We 

also yearn to see more Irish repent and believe the life-changing Gospel here! It is far too quiet for my liking, so 

please pray that we would bear much spiritual fruit here! Pray for our Church building purchase to finally go 

through! Lastly, please pray specifically that the following people get saved: Denis L’s family, Pat W, 

Brendan F, Jim O’L, Kerri M, Chris M, Barry G, and Ann M to get saved. 

Thank you for faithfully supporting us financially and prayerfully! 

The Ledbetter Family in Ireland (back in Ireland where we belong) 
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